
Uganda Trip - All 3 Projects	
	 Dan Olachea and I spent almost 2 weeks visiting our 
Uganda projects. We arrived in Entebbe on Saturday, Nov. 
23rd. We visited a nearby church on Sunday.	
	 Madi Project	
	 We took a Missionary Aviation Flight (MAF) to Adjumani on 
Monday and spent a couple days with the Madi team. Their 
passion and commitment is such a great blessing! We are 
excited about finishing the Madi NT late 2025 or early 2026. 
We returned to Entebbe on another MAF flight on Wednesday.	

	 Runyankore Project	
	 Matt Stensaas met us at the airport and on Thursday we 
drove for about 6 hours to Mbarara to visit the Runyankore 
team. We are glad to report that the OT is in the final checking 
stage and we hope to print the entire Bible in mid-2025. This is 
wonderful news!! 	
	 Lhukonzo Project	
	 On Friday afternoon, we drove on to Kasese. This is the 
project Bro. Matt oversees and it is our newest project - only 
about 2 years in. I was so impressed with the Lhukonzo team, 
and even more blessed by the great job our WV staff did in the 
initial launching and training of this team. God sent us the right 
people and they really got it!  They are doing a wonderful, 
thorough job. It was a huge blessing to sit with them, answer 
their questions and encourage them in the work. 	

	 Please pray for all three of these teams as they faithfully 
labor in the Word. 	

INDIA Project — WorldView Institute	
	 Due to visa problems, WVI Director James O is stuck in 
India. When he and Toree went to the airport to come home 
for Christmas, Toree was allowed to leave, but James was 
detained and told he must apply for an “exit visa.” He has met 
all their requirements and has been awaiting approval for two 
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full weeks now. They are not known for efficiency. Sadly, it 
looks like he will not be home in time for Christmas.	
	 In addition, James has an appointment tomorrow for a 
root canal on a tooth that has been hurting for a while now. 	
	 This is a trying time!  Please pray for the Lord to give James 
mental and emotional strength and pray for his family who will 
have Christmas without him. Due to the additional scrutiny, 
please do not try to contact him right now. 	

Tibetan Project (Nepal)	
	 Lloyd has achieved some big milestones in his language 
studies and other classes. He has completed his written and 
oral exams for third level, first semester. 	
	 He is planning a furlough beginning in May 2025. 	

Liangmai Project (India)	
	 The strife continues with much violence and several deaths 
in nearby villages in recent days. Please pray for the safety of 
Wangrai and Michele and our team.	

Family News	
	 On December 12 we “rescued” Emily from college for 
Christmas break!! Yeah!! We are glad to have her home! 	
	 We are proud of Emily for being selected to serve on PCC 
Proclaim Teams. She will be spending next summer counseling 
and singing during the seven weeks of Teen Extreme Camps 
conducted on campus. This means she has to return to 
campus on January 3rd to begin training for all this. That 
means only two weeks together for the holidays, but we are so 
thankful for the time we have.  	
 	 We wish all of you a very Merry Christmas and a blessed 
New Year, and we thank you from the bottom of our hearts for 
your prayers, support and friendship. 
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